

Monday 17th June

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

We are delighted to be able to hold 'Sports Day' for the children next week. Parents are welcome to come and watch the event from 9:15 am to 11:45 am on the following days:

Year 3 and 4: Monday 24th June **Year 5 and 6:** Friday 28th June

We will also be uploading pictures and highlights onto the school website.

The children will complete a circuit of fielding and track events and move around with their class.

Please ensure your child wears full PE kit on the correct day, if they are able to, we would like them to wear a t-shirt that represents their house colour.

Dove-Blue
Phoenix- yellow
Owl- Green
Eagle- Red

Please provide them with an additional drink, sunhat and apply sun cream before school, if the weather is hot.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K. Pitcher P.E Team